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Fri, Jun 18th  Beach Spirit Day Thu, Jun 24th  Last day before Summer  
   Early Dismissal @ 1:30pm 
 

Friendly reminder, EARLY DISMISSAL 1:30 THURSDAY JUNE 24th! 
 

Principal’s Message 
I would like to take this opportunity to wish everyone a restful and wonderful summer. It has been a very unusual year 
to say the least- unsettling at times and I want to thank the community for all your support and understanding as we 
navigated through the pandemic landscape and tried to make the best of the situation. We continue to be optimistic 
for a somewhat normal September.  
 
Despite the challenges the year has brought, the students were happy and very productive in their learning. We thank 
you for all of the support you provided at home and although we were not able to have you at school, we appreciate 
the partnership between home and school and we look forward to working with you all again in the fall. 
 
To our small but mighty PAC, thank you for all of the fundraising and the monetary support you have provided. With 
all of your hard work, we were able to purchase 15 computers for student use for the fall.  
 
To our grade 7 students and to those students who will be attending other 
schools, I wish you all the best as you carry on with your academic adventures. 
The lessons you have learned at Goldstone Park will serve you well in all your 
endeavors. To our returning students and parents, enjoy the summer and we 
will see you in September. 

 
Have a safe, happy and healthy vacation! 

Mrs. L. Grills 

 

Year End Celebrations 
We know that normally at this time of year we are relaxing a bit and having 
some class celebrations. 
 
Even though the Province has had a loosening of restrictions, the Schools still have health orders in place that we are 
required to follow. 
 
We are not able to share food, gather in groups or have parents in the building or gathering on site. 
Thank you so very much for helping us get through this next week without incident. 
We would hate to start the summer with any Covid cases!! 
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School Supplies Going Home 
Please make sure you send a bag for your child to be able to take home all their school belongings next 

week. 

 

Often there is too much to fit in a backpack so an extra bag to take home school shoes, supplies and art 

would be appreciated. 

 
Lost and Found 
Have your child take a look through the lost and found. There are many items which will be taken to 

Goodwill next week if not picked up. 

 
Staffing News 
It is that time of year when we have to say farewell to some of our staff as they move onto new challenges due to 
retirements, term contracts, maternity leaves and assignment changes. 
 
Our best wishes go to Ms. Sekon, and Mr. Howett on the impending arrival of their babies (Ms. Sekon will be on 
maternity leave for the 2021/22 school year),  Dr. Fitzgerald as she takes on the new challenges of  retirement and  our 
teachers, Ms. Durber, Ms. Reichhardt, Ms. Romanyk, Ms. Manzer, Ms. Karimi, Ms. Penich, Ms. Jacome, Mr. Wong, Ms. 
Kim, Mr. Trebesh, Ms. Layton, Ms. Kochar, and Ms. Sachdeva as they move onto other assignments in other schools. 
 
To our EA’s who are moving on, we wish them well and hope to welcome some of them back in the fall….. Ms. Tanner, 
Ms. Baird, Ms. Green, Ms. Ali, Ms. Hamilton, Ms. Suh, Ms. Damania, Ms. Grossi, Ms. Butt, Ms. Dadwal, Ms. Mahmood, 
Mr. Jones, Ms. McKinnon, and Ms. Multani. 
 
To our daytime custodians, Mr. Dela Cruz and Ms. Bains, thank you for keeping us sanitized and clean throughout this 
pandemic.  You are germ fighting superheros!!  
 
We wish everyone well in their future assignments and thank all of them for their contributions to our school and 
students. To our retiree, words cannot express the gratitude of the many families you have reached over your years of 
dedication and service.  
 
We also send our congratulations out to Ms. Kish, Ms. Dargahi and Ms. Roosen who are getting married this summer. 
 

School Supplies 2021/22 
For the ordering of school supplies please see the letter posted on the school website and order via the company 
website. Grade supply lists are also found on the company website. Supplies need to go directly to your home. 

 
September 7th-New School Year Begins 
We look forward to seeing you all back on Tuesday, September 7

th 

2021. Grades 1- 7 students will attend from 
10:00-11:00 on the first day of school.  
 
New Kindergarten parents will be set more detailed information that is specific to their child. 

 
It is important that all students attend so that we have an accurate count of students who will be attending the school. 
If your child(ren) will be attending Goldstone Park Elementary for the 2021-2022 but you are unable to attend the first 
day please call or email the school at goldstonepark@surreyschools.ca. 
 
Please monitor the District Website and our School Website for up to date information. More information regarding 
school start up will be available the last two weeks in August. 


